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  Michaela: Jessica Corbin's breasts kill
internet.

Michaela: Hi, I'm Michaela Pereira.
Massive downloads of JPG files featuring
TechTV personality ....

Michaela: ... Jessica Corbin ...

 

Michaela: ... have crippled the Internet
as we know it.  

Michaela: Online services such as MSN and
AOL are both down, their servers in
flames. The root hubs that control the
internet are slowed to a trickle all
because of one redhead's return to a TV
program on this very station.
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Michaela: How could this happen? How
could one pair of boobs cripple the
entire internet? Let's go to our own
Yoshi DeHerrera for more.

  Yoshi: I didn't mean to start it! It just
sort of happened!

 

Michaela: You "didn't mean to do" what
exactly, Mr. DeHerrera?  

Yoshi: It was just that Jessica was back
and we were all so happy to see her. I
kinda got excited and ...

 

Michaela: You kinda what ...?  
Yoshi: I mean they warned us about
Microsoft Outlook, but you know that's
B.S. We're computer gods! Nothing bad can
ever happen to us! We know how to handle
it. Don't we?
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Michaela: Yoshi. Either you tell Leo what
you REALLY were doing to his teddy bear
collection.

  Yoshi: I ... err ... I ... umm ... I
opened a file attachment.

 

Michaela: When we come back on Techlive,
we continue our conversation with the
doofus who doomed the Internet. Stay
Tuned.

Is it funny yet? E-mail me when it is!
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